
 
 

 

 City of Pompano Beach 

Utilities Field Operations 

Phone: (954) 786-4082 

 

MEMORANDUM NO.  25-01 
 

 

DATE: January 22, 2025 

 

TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 

 

Via:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

 

FROM:         Bobby Clayton, Wastewater Pumping Manager 

                

SUBJECT: Approval to Piggyback Lee County Contract #RFP – 240129DJN 

 

Contract Need/Background 
 
The Utilities Department requests approval to piggyback Lee County contract RFP #  
240129DJN to provide odor and corrosion services as needed from Evoqua Water 
Technologies, LLC. The current contract is valid through November 13, 2027 and the City 
Code allows us to piggyback a contract of this type.  
 
Attached you will find copies of the Award documents, executed contracts, vendor letter and  
RFP solicitation. 
 

Funding 

 
Approval is requested for as-needed odor and corrosion services. Agreement in an amount 
not to exceed five hundred thousand dollars ($500,00.00) per year and the total agreement 
amount not to exceed two million five hundred thousand dollars ($2,500,00.00) and will be 
funded from Maintenance Special Services accounts # 412 3510 535 4650.  
 

Award Recommendation 

 
After review of the Lee County RFP, it is recommended that a purchase order be issued to  
Evoqua Water Technologies LLC the awarded vendor, to be utilized as-needed in 
accordance with the terms specified in Lee County Contract #RFP-240129DJN. 


